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RE:  Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd. - Ontario Inc. 

  10785, 10799, 10807, 10817, McLaughlin Road 

 

  City File: OZS-2020-0037 

  Ward: 2 

 

 

Carl Beharie 

 

Dear Carmen Caruso, 

 

My wife and I are the proud owners of  here in Brampton for the past ten 

years. We are retired citizens now and have no desire to move elsewhere, this neighbourhood 

takes pride in maintaining the property value of our lifetime investment.   

 

The Proposed Development of 150 residential units on McLaughlin Road North, south of Van 

Scott will accommodate approximately 600 people or more.  

 

It is a fact that dense community will attract Law-breakers of many kind such as drugs, 

vandalism and theft, assault and armed robbery, corruption etc. 

 

Therefore, I say NAY to this proposed plan on City File: OZS-2020-0037 

 

 

Respectfully yours 

Carl Beharie 


